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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Steele - I am writing to oppose any expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge in

the Seeley-Swan. Given the unprecedented growth Montana is experiencing this type of expansion of high cost

private use of public lands by corporate developers s exactly what should not be done. Preserve the public lands

for the public who cannot afford exorbitant developed property rates. Why on earth would you allow a Utah

development company to exploit our public lands for profit rather than; preserve them for public use?

Respectfully


